Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Sheldon Hitchcock <slhitchcock@talonlpe.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2017 10:56 AM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Henryetta Price; mbarrett@limerockresources.com

Subject: RE: Lime Rock Resources: Falcon 3 G Fed #7 Sample Location S-2 Vertical Delineation
Crystal,

As anticipated we got blew 250 mg/kg at sample location S-2 at a depth of 2.75-feet with a total chloride concentration
of 85.08 mg/kg. We will excavate this area to that depth and continue with the remediation as described in the work
plan. Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sent from my iPhone



